
 

BADKE NOTICE AGENDA 

February 03, 2025 at 5:00 PM 

City Hall, 3rd Floor - Council Chambers, 828 Center Avenue, 

Sheboygan, WI 

On, Monday, February 3, 2025 from 5:00 – 6:00 p.m. there is a reception to honor the retirement of Police Chief 
Christopher Domagalski in City Hall, Council Chambers, 828 Center Avenue, Sheboygan, WI. All City Alderpersons 
are invited and may be in attendance.  A quorum (or reverse quorum) of the Sheboygan Common Council and/or 
other City committees/boards/commissions may be in attendance, thus requiring notice pursuant to State ex rel. 
Badke v. Greendale Village Board, 173 Wis 2d 552, 494 N.W. 2d 408 (1993). No action on city business will be taken 
at the reception. 


